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National Association of Letter Carriers ratifies 40-month deal 

The National Association of Letter Carriers (NALC) membership has ratified a new 40-month 

labor contract with the Postal Service. 

The contract covers approximately 211,000 USPS employees represented by the union. 

“This is a fair, responsible agreement that serves the best interests of our employees, 

customers and other stakeholders,” said Labor Relations VP Doug Tulino. 

The new agreement, which was announced in May, runs through Sept. 20, 2019. 
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